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Donna Conkling

From: Peter Adams <pthillandadams@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 7:03 AM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Richard “Rippy”  Philipps

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

Good Morning All, 

 

It is my honor to write this letter on behalf of my dear friend, and fellow coach, Rippy Philipps. 

I have spent twelve years sharing the sidelines as a coach of Scarsdale Youth Football with Rippy.  He has dedicated his 

time, wisdom, and experience throughout the years to the youth of our community. 

Year after year, graduating students from Scarsdale come back to visit Rippy because he had such a positive impact on 

their lives. 

Naming Crossway Field  in honor of Rippy would be a special way to give back to the man who has given so much to 

Scarsdale. 

 

Thank you, 

Peter Adams 

 

Peter Adams 

 


